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   Radar Work Carried out by the AEG Tech. phys. Workshop. 
 
 The workshops were founded on 9th November 1936, and for 
the first few years confined themselves mainly to the 
development and manufacture of Cathode-ray Oscillographs. At the 
beginning of the war, the establishments concerned with the 
development of Radar and Visual Indicators approached the T.P.V. 
(tech. phys. workshops) with the request that the manufacture of 
visual Indicators for Radar systems be taken over by the T.P.W. 
as well as their further development for the future. As at that 
time apart from Philips the T.P.W. was practically the only 
establishment making Cathode-ray Oscillographs, it was not a 
difficult matter to carry out the necessary modifications here 
for Radar systems. These Oscillographs were classified under NB, 
PB and OB. The "B" signifies Presentation-system, and the letter 
preceding it is camouflaged indications of various types of 
Radar-system. The three systems mentioned, served for Range, 
Sense and Latitude bearings. These were manufactured in large 
numbers by the T.P.W. until the end of the war. The monthly 
average for the last year was an output of between 700 and 800 
systems. The external appearance remained unchanged throughout 
the whole period. Modifications and improvements, in keeping 
with the progress in Radar technique, were for the most part 
made and carried out by the T.P.W. See the other report for 
location etc. 
  

Regarding the new developments, particularly in the cm 
range, attention is drawn to the following:- 
 
1. In the last months of the war, at Elstal near Boeberitz the 
Berlin system (which was originally designed as an airborne 
Radar system, with a feed of 500 cycles) was modified for 50 
cycle operation. The task was the designing of 50 cycle mains 
supply for the fields. This was done, but the modification are 
not completed 
 
2. Telefunken produced the "Kulmbach" system to replace 
"Egerland" and T.P.W. produced the accessory Visual Indicator 
for it, including the Braunsche Roehre (Cathode ray tube) H.R. 
1/180/6 with a screen diameter of 180 mm. double layer 
afterglow, and an Anode voltage of 6000 V. The "Kulmbach" system 
was for use on aerodromes, for scanning the surrounding skies 
for enemy aircraft, prior to the take-off of bombers. A wave 
guide of about 5.70 m. length served for pulse transmission and 
reception. As the angle of the radiation opening lay between 15° 
and 20°, the whole sky area could be screened, with the help of 
a control column which varied the aerial position vertically. 
The aerial was designed by the A.E.G. in Doruthemerstr. In the 
Visual Indicator, the magnetic deflection coils were used for 



transmission between the aerial and the rotating beam, as well 
as for indicating the efficient working of the apparatus, and 
reflection indication. There was an intention of using an 
improved form of the actual "Kulmbach" Presentation system in 
combination with "Egerland" for automatic anti-aircraft fire 
control. 
 
3. Amongst the long-wave Radar systems there was the O.K. system 
for range determination. As the completion rested upon other 
sources, and was subjected to difficulties arising from the war 
system OKASA was developed by T.P.W. as a substitute for the 
O.K. This was in practice, simply a rotary field phase 
deflector. It was completed and manufactured in a quantity of 
aprox. 200 following upon the previously mentioned alterations 
in the T.P.W. procedure, orders were given for the reproduction 
of some Visual Indicators. These were: 
 
1.   "BERLIN".  There was a total number of about 800 of these 
systems at T.P.W. In our view, these were not suitably turned 
out technically by Telefunken and we changed the external 
appearance to meet the necessary requirements. No change was 
made in the electrical set-up. The Panorama Valve L.B.9 
belonging to the Berlin visual indicator was produced and 
manufactured by Telefunken. The transfer of the production of 
L.B.9 to T.P.W. was made so late that in practice it was not 
started upon. 
 
2.  "LIECHTENSTEIN".  Orders were taken for 4,000 of these 
Visual Indicators at T.P.W., but by the autumn of 1944 a large 
number of these were cancelled. The total output was about 1500. 
They were manufactured in the Erzgebirge. 
 
 The "LIECHTENSTEIN" system included 2 Braunschen Roehren 
(Cathode ray tubes) type LB.8, which superseded the LB.1, but 
were only completed by T.P.W. in the last months of the war. 
 
 Concerning the construction of the Cathode-ray tubes, the 
following details are worthy of notice:- 
 
The difference in the construction by T.P.W.  from that of 
other firms lay in the fact that the T.P.W. built them in 
accordance with the Box principle, that is, T.P.W. had 
manufactured the various individual parts in such a way that 
they could be arranged together as desired to comply with the 
electron-kinetic requirements. The advantage of this principle 
for manufacture of various types can be realised. 
 


